We, the undersigned registered voters of the Town of Eastham, do hereby petition the Board of
Selectmen, requesting that they place the following ARTICLE on the warrant for the next Annual
Town Meeting:

To see if the Town will vote to direct the Board of Selectmen to place the following question on
the next election ballot “Shall the Town of Eastham petition the General Court of the
Commonwealth of Massachusetts asking that the Town of Eastham be released from
membership in and removed from the authority of the Cape Cod Commission and the Cape
Cod Commission Act?" or to take any other action relative thereto.

PLEASE WRITE LEGIBLE DO NOT USE A PO BOX

Name of Voter No. and name of street
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